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[Resolved] Temporary Site Outage

2024-12-30 - Robin N. - Service Issues

On Friday December 27th, 2024 at around 4:00pm EST, our team received
reports of unexpected errors on club and district websites, and were unable to
gain access when logging in. Our team was able to determine that the cause of
the outage was due to an SSL maintenance issue with CloudFlare.

We worked with our partner and were able to resolve the issue around 5:15pm
EST. Our team will continue to monitor the situation. We apologize for the down
time, and should you encounter any issues please report them to us

at support@clubrunner.ca.
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